
 

 

Countywide Bicycle & Pedestrian Advisory Committee 
 
The Contra Costa Transportation Authority (CCTA) is seeking interested applicants for a volunteer 
position on the Countywide Bicycle & Pedestrian Advisory Committee (CBPAC). The position is open to 
residents with an interest in regional bicycle and pedestrian planning and policy issues. A copy of the 
position application is available to download here. The due date for applications is Friday, March 11, 
2016.  
 
Attendance at meetings is a critical function as a volunteer CBPAC representative. Meetings are typically 
scheduled for the last Monday of every other month (bi-monthly) from 11am-1pm and occur at CCTA 
offices at 299 Oak Road, Walnut Creek, CA 94597.  
 
 
If you have any questions about this volunteer opportunity, please contact James Hinkamp, Lafayette 
Transportation Planner, at jhinkamp@lovelafayette.org or (925) 299-3229.  
 

mailto:jhinkamp@lovelafayette.org
http://www.ccta.net/

